
Dear committee member, 
  
On behalf of the organizing committee, it is my great pleasure to 
send the first circular for the 9th ACGG Annual Conference, please 
find it attached. The meeting is scheduled from 17th to 20th, 
December, 2017 at the University of Hong Kong in Hong Kong. It 
will be highly appreciated that the steering committee members in 
respective countries would kindly send this circular to all relevant 
people in academics and industry.  The registration fee will be 120 
USD or 950 HKD.  
 
As the tradition, you are suggested to identify 3 to 5 candidates in 
your country for the oral presentation. The long-talk (25 min) 
speakers will be selected from your recommendation list by the 
organizers. Please let us have the names and their e-mail addresses 
by 31st October so that we can initiate the process of arranging the 
talk sessions. Please also encourage your colleagues and students to 
submit their abstracts. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. We are looking forward to meeting 
you in Hong Kong! 
  
Sincerely 
  
 
Xuechen LI 
xuechenl@hku.hk 
Department of Chemistry 
The University of Hong Kong 
 
http://www.chemistry.hku.hk/staff/xcli/XCLiGroup/News/News.html 
 
 


